
Tenure Track Faculty Position in Chemical Engineering at Yale University 

 

The Department of Chemical and Environmental Engineering seeks applicants for a tenure-track 

faculty position at the Assistant Professor level with the anticipated start date of July 2020. The 

search is focused on scholars holding (or soon to hold) a PhD in chemical engineering or a 

related discipline and having research expertise in chemical engineering with a focus on 

advanced heterogeneous catalysts and soft matter that enable new technologies for solving global 

energy challenges. This area ties traditional strengths of the chemical engineering field in 

advanced materials synthesis, processing and integration into industrial scale processes with the 

forefront of energy research, and reflects Yale University’s science and engineering strategic 

initiatives. Candidates will be sought who can establish strong collaborative efforts within the 

Department as well as with the Yale Energy Sciences Institute.  

 

Applications should include a cover letter, CV, three representative publications, a description of 

research and teaching interests, and the names and email addresses of three references to 

http://apply.interfolio.com/70097. Review of applications will commence immediately and will 

continue until the position is filled. 

 

Yale University is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity employer. Yale values diversity 

among its students, staff, and faculty and strongly welcomes applications from women, persons 

with disabilities, protected veterans, and under-represented minorities.  


